
 

8.     Communications, Petitions, etc. 

 

03/18/14 Letter addressed to the Duluth School Board from Alana Oswald, 

providing copies of communication previously shared with the 

board regarding a complaint she filed with the Minnesota 

Department of Education stating that Laura MacArthur Elementary 

taught a limited curriculum while working to raise reading and 

math test scores. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


